

July 19, 2007

Memorandum

To:
Mike Grebe

From:
Mandy Hess

Date:
7/19/2007
Re:
Additional Payroll Check

Based on the amendment to your employment agreement your salary increased effective July 1st.  This salary adjustment was not included in the July 13th payroll, therefore, attached is an additional check to reflect the increase.  Laura will report this additional payment to ADP while processing the August payroll.  Going forward your payroll checks will reflect your salary increase.  I apologize for the inconvenience.
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